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Circular to All Accountable Persons £y

NOTICE OF THE NEW OFFICIAL LETTER HEAD OF THE FINANCIAL
INTELLIGENCE AUTHORITY

| .
The Financial Intelligence Authority (FIA) is pleased to announce the adoption of a
new letter head design effective 1st March, 2024. The new letter head design reflects
our commitment to enhancing the ability to authenticate FIA authored documents.

Please find attached an infographic that lists the features of the new letter head for
your reference. These features include a unique serial number, QR code for
authentication etc. '

Therefore, moving forward, all official correspondence, documents and
communications will be sent using this new design. ! 1

In case of any queries on clarifications, please contact us through the Iemajl
fia@fia.go.ug. '

Sincerely,

&\G\J\J\ng_!?‘

Samuel Were Wandera
Executive Director

Vision
To be a Centre Of Excellence In Combating Money Laundering And Terrorism Financing.



